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Comments: I believe that selective logging, clearing work, and fire mitigation work on the 'South Elliston Face'

would be a good idea.  There is currently an enhanced fire risk for the community at this point.

 

I would also request that the designated and groomed snowmobile trail be improved and maintained after any

logging operations take place.  ( this is the trail that originates at USFS Rd #341 at the North Forest Boundary

and cattle guard south of Elliston approx. 0.1 miles,  and leads to the Slate Creek area/ Little Blackfoot River

Road.

 

Also, the old 'Messenger Trail' should be preserved that leads from the above mentioned snowmobile trail and

leads north to the boundary of our private property and others, and USFS property.  This is in the NW 1/4 of  Sec

12  R7W  T9N (south of Section 1) at Elliston.  This is an historical access to these private properties.  It also

served as the access to TV / communications towers at one point.

 


